
LEPC Meeting Minutes – June 1, 2021 – Commissioners Meeting Room  

Meeting called to order time- 8:00am 

Attended by: Bill Morr, Bruce Coney, Steve Engleking, Ben Parish, Alicia Milliman, and Mark Webster. 

 

Due to lack of quorum, items to be voted on will be presented at the next meeting. 

 

Old Business 

Bill Morr shared that the Vantage Point training that was postponed in 2020 is hopeful to happen in 2021. Contact was 

made with Troy Jester and he wanted to leave it up to our LEPC members as to whether to hold it this year or not. 

Discussion was had and all are in favor of moving ahead this year. It was discussed as far as what type of exercise and 

tabletop was agreed upon. 

 

Bill Morr advised that he has taken all weather radios to the Council on Aging. Cheri was able to distribute them quickly. 

Bill contacted Noble County who donated 10 more radios to the Council on Aging and they have been distributed as 

well. 

 

New Business  

Bill Morr gave an update on the Command Truck project. The truck is at Michiana Millworks in Sturgis. It is moving along. 

Most of wiring is ran and carpet is on the walls in the Dispatch area. 

 

Bill Morr gave a brief update on the 2022 budget that will be presented to the LaGrange County Council. 

 

Steve Engleking asked about Media Representative. Bill Morr advised that he will reach out to Amy Oberlin to make sure 

that she still wishes to be a part of the LEPC. 

 

Next LEPC meeting is Monday, August 30, 2021 at 8:00am. 

 

Ben Parish made a motion to adjourn. Bruce Coney seconded the motion and it passed 6-0. 

 

 


